
       

            
           
              

           

          
         

           
          

             
          

     

            
    

            
           
         

LFG Energy Project Opportunity in Deschutes County, OR
	

As a service to our Partners and other stakeholders, EPA's Landfill Methane Outreach 
Program (LMOP) is sharing information about a request for proposals (RFP) from 
Deschutes County, Oregon. Please note that EPA is not affiliated in any way with the 
review and selection process. Information provided below is based on the RFP. 

Deschutes County Department of Solid Waste is requesting proposals for the 
development, construction and implementation of a landfill gas (LFG) energy 
project at the active Knott Landfill. The County will consider technologies and 
developers with a proven and successful record in the United States. 

Questions may be submitted in writing to Chad Centola, Interim Director of Solid Waste, 
at chadc@deschutes.org. Proposals must be received by 4:00 PM [PST] on 
Wednesday, January 19, 2022, for consideration. 

Please refer to the RFP and accompanying files for complete details, available on 
the County's website at https://www.deschutes.org/solidwaste/webform/rfp-landfill-gas-
utilization-project-knott-landfill. 

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For 
further information or questions about LMOP, please do not reply to this 
email message, but rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you. 
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